KEEPING SKILLS SHARP OVER WINTER BREAK

Here are some OPTIONAL ideas to keep your child’s skills sharp over the break. I do not need to see any of this work when we get back to school. These are just some helpful hints to keep your first grader on track. Please remember that this is a BREAK from school. Take time to sharpen the saw and play, run, sing, create…give your brain a rest. We have worked very hard this first part of the year and we need to enjoy our time off. (
Reading

· Read for 20 minutes a day.

· Retell the story- What is the setting? Who are the characters? What happened in the beginning, middle, and end.

· Read the comics, holiday cards, restaurant menus.

Math

· Do a puzzle

· Make patterns with colors, toys, books, clothes, food.

· Practice simple addition with items around the house-toothpicks, pennies, beans, and marshmallows. Or ask questions during dinner “If there are 3 meatballs on my plate and 4 meatballs on your plate. How many meatballs do we have all together?”

Writing

· Watch a movie or tv show and write what happened in the beginning, middle, and end. Or write about your favorite part.

· Baking with your child over the break? Have your child write down the steps.

· Write about a dream you had or something great that happened.

Science

· We are learning about balance and motion. Play outside and try to balance balls or toys on different things. Motion is everywhere- run, dance, swing!

Social Studies

· After break we will begin a unit on NC habitats and maps. Break out the road map and let students explore and discover it on their own. Go to google maps or google earth and type in the addresses of relatives and see what happens!

Websites 

www.starfall.com
http://www.earobics.com/gamegoo/gooey.html
http://www.readwritethink.org/student_mat/index.asp
www.funbrain.com
http://www.arcademicskillbuilders.com/
www.primarygames.com
http://www.tumblebooks.com/library/asp/home_tumblebooks.asp (this website lets you pick a picture book and the narrator reads to you- so COOL!)

